
Ellie D for her involvement in Shine this week - well done Ellie! 

 

  
 

Nutgrove Star Awards of the Week 
 

YEAR GROUP Award Winners 

Reception Oscar L Helin F Lawrence M 

Y1 Alicia L Isla B Max F 

Y2 Evie H Mark C Libby F 

Y3 Leo H Reuben W Charlie Ft 

Y4 Donny H Millie C Olivia P 

Y5 Finley P Fearne L Noah F 

Y6 Emily L Gracie R Alfie 

 
Our Christian Value for this half-term is Generosity 

 

 
Headteacher Awards 

Year 6 – Lily, Rebecca, Ethan, Terrance 
Year 2 - Mark and Lucy 

Year 3- Isla F 
 

Shine Awards 
 

The SHINE award this term goes to Georgiana F and Sophie W for 

generously giving their time as SHINE ambassadors. 
 
 
 

   N E W S L E T T E R 

Friday 26.05.23 

 

LOVE  HOPE  RESPECT 

 
‘My Best, Always, Everywhere’ 

 

 



NOTES FOR PARENTS 

• School re-opens Tuesday 6th June 

• Can we remind parents/carers that dogs must not be brought onto site and should be kept away from the 

front gate entrance as we have children who are very wary. 

• 15.06.23 PTFA sponsored rainbow run event please return waiver and the £2.50 entry fee can be paid via 

parent pay (PTFA Donations) 

• 7th-9th June - Year 6 residential  - Contact school if you have any further questions 

• 6th-9th June Year 5 Bikeability sessions -separate letters sent out 

• 23rd June Eurovision Event in school  ‘SuperVision’ classes will be singing songs to each other 

 

 

We would like to thank our parents and carers who have sent messages of thanks and support 

throughout this year so far. Our school staff appreciate every message.  

 

Unfortunately, there won’t be free school meal vouchers available for this half term, the St 
Matthew's Pantry is trying to assist. We're fairly sure we'll be able to offer some sort of picnic 
lunch, maybe as a grab bag, with sandwiches, fruit etc. We'll no doubt be able to offer boxes of 
cereal as well. Probably on Tuesday and Thursday.  
Those in need of this, will probably need to pre order them through the St Matthew’s Facebook 
page.  

We will also update information on the twitter  

 

 

Year 5 John Wesley Celebration Assembly 
 

Thank you to our Year 5 friends and family members who joined us on Wednesday to 

enjoy Year 5’s performance of the John Wesley Celebration assembly. 
 

                    
 

 
 



‘Living life in its fullness’ at Nutgrove 
 

 

 
 

     
 
 
 

 
       
 
 

 
 
 
 

Reception released their butterflies to go free this week…. 

 

Y1 – Delivered a worship to our whole school this week about generosity here are some comments from 
the children: 
 
'I felt proud when my class performed our assembly' George Y1 
'I was a little bit nervous at first because everyone was in the hall, but I really enjoyed my speaking part' 
Teddi 
 
 

The whole school enjoyed an 
assembly about climate change 
on Thursday. Mr. Wollfe from St 
Helens Local Authority then went 
to Year 3, Year 4 and Year 5 to 
discuss this further with our 
children. 



Safeguarding 
 

 

 
 

 
PE TIMETABLE MAY 2023 

Monday Year 1 
Tuesday Year 6 
Wednesday Years 4 and Year 3 
Thursday **Year 1 and Year 5 
Friday Reception and Year 2 

 
 
** Additional session of PE 
 

Prayer of the Week 

God, grant me the serenity to accept the things I cannot change, 

Courage to change the things I can, 

And wisdom to know the difference. 

Amen 

(Reinhold Niebuhr) 

 



NUTGROVE PTFA 

The next PTFA event will be held on the 15th of June 2023 after school 

‘The PTFA Rainbow Run’ is a sponsored run around our school field where coloured 

paints are thrown into the air so children can run through it. Letters and sponsor 

forms were sent out with the children today. 

We are asking for empty sports cap bottles, washing-up liquid bottles, or other 

bottles that can be filled with paint powder/water and used to spray over the 

runners.  

Please drop any bottles off at the main school office. 

ATTENDANCE 
 

✓ This week the class with the highest attendance is Year 1 with 99.3% 

✓ This week the whole School's attendance is 92.1% 

✓ The whole School attendance so far this year is 95.2% 

✓ National Average so far this year is 93.7% 

 

Vacancy 

Level 3 Teaching Assistant please see our website for 
further details 

Vacancies – Nutgrove Methodist Primary School (nutgroveprimary.co.uk) 

 

  

https://www.nutgroveprimary.co.uk/vacancies/


Community 
What's on – Thatto Heath Library 
Half-term Craft Friday 2nd June 2.30 pm – 3.30 pm 
Pirates and Princess crafts and treasure, fancy dress welcome 
 
Local Food Bank 

The Food Bank is looking for donations of carrier bags – Please drop them off at school so we can deliver it to them. 

NHS Team 

 

  

Henry; Healthy Start, Bright Future 

  
Supporting parents and carers to give their child the best start in life. 
  
The free 8-week course covers: 
  

• Emotional wellbeing 
• Healthy weight 
• Parenting skills 
• Oral health 
• Nurturing relationships 
• Physical activity 
• Sleep 

• Activity ideas 
  
Starting Wednesday 7 June, 10.00am - 12 noon (for 8 weeks) 
  
Location: Newton Children Centre, Patterson Street, Newton-le-Willows, St Helens WA12 9PZ 
  
Booking a free place is easy - please call or text: 07341739698 or 07721499392 

 


